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HVACR students attend training at Armstrong International  
 
 On March 27, 2005, Heating, Ventilation and Air Conditioning students from Oil 
and Hydronics Heating class attended training for the day at Armstrong International 
located in Three Rivers, MI. 
 
 Attending with the students was Adjunct Professor, Bob Persons, who comments, 
“Armstrong International does an excellent job of training their personnel.  The teachers 
are specialized to provide extensive lectures on steam principles and concepts using real 
models on how steam energy works both in the classroom and on the manufacturing 
floor.”  
 

Attending were Ryan Lawson of Iron Mountain, MI,  Mark Soderman of 
Gladstone, MI, Jason Van Doloski of Mt. Pleasant, MI, Samuel Ryder of Hersey, MI, 
Adam Schuster of Elkhart, IN, Andrew Lynch of Muskegan, MI, Coy Rottia of Fremont, 
MI, Matt Overweg of Vicksberg, MI, and Scott Hinkley of Coopersville, MI.  
   


